SHERWOOD VALLEY
=% BAND OF POMO INDIANS

January 25, 2023

Mendocino County

JAN 25 2023

Tia Sar, Planner Il
Mendocine County Planning and Building Planni o
120 W. Fir Street ning & Building Serviceg

Fort Bragg, CA 95437
RE: CD0_2019-0018

Dear Ms. Sar:

This correspondence is the Sherwood Valley Tribe’s response regarding the above
named project at 27730 N. Hwy 1, FB.

The overall general area has cultural resources and contemporary uses by the tribal
people. The absence of specific site information does not indicate the absence of
cultural resources in any project area. The Tribe would like to go on the record as the
MLD of the project area.

The tribal contact is Valerie Stanley, THPO, svrthpo@sherwoodband.com.
Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Valerie Stanley, THPO
Sherwood Valley Rancheria

190 Sherwood Hill Drive Willits, California 95490
(707) 459-9690 Fax (707) 459-6936




